From: Moore, David 
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 10:15 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Reporting Acceptance of Items 

Hello Steve, 

I hope this e-mail finds you well. Alderman Moore has accepted a 4-Month white board calendar from Josephine Mother Wade, valued at $30.00, on behalf of the City of Chicago. It will be displayed in the 17th ward office and is now City of Chicago Property. Thank you.

- Jerome Wade II

17th Ward Chief of Staff

